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Our Carol service will be  at 7pm 
on Thursday 20th December in All 
Saints' Church, Wickhambrook.

 There will also be a special 
Service, called the 'Toy Service' on 
Sunday 2nd December at 9:30 am, 
All Saints' Church, Wickhambrook. 
Bring  to the service a wrapped toy 
for a child and label it 'boy' or 'girl' 
and the age of the child you would 
like the toy to go to. These toys 
will be given to local children who 
would not receive other toys.

See you soon!
Sarah and Elizabeth

If you have any questions about JAM Club, please contact Sarah Bevan on 
(01440) 821313 or Jackie Chester on (01440) 821120.

Dear Jam Club Members

It's getting very close to 
Christmas and we are all starting 
to get excited about this special 
time of year.  Have you started 
getting ready for Christmas? 
Perhaps you are rehearsing for 
your school play?

Our next Jam Club is at 9:15 to 
10:45am on Sunday 2nd 
December in the Benefice Hall, 
Wickhambrook.  As well as our 
usual fun activities, we will be 
starting to get ready for our 
Christmas carol service. We shall 
be having a different type of 
Nativity play this year - come 
along to Jam Club if you would 
like to be in the play during the 
Carol service!!


